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October 28, 2014 
 
 
MEMBERS 
Long Beach Board of Education 
239 Lido Boulevard 
Lido Beach, NY 11561 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a meeting of the Policy Review 
Committee including members of the Board of Education on Friday, October 31, 
2014, at 1:30 PM in the Main Office Conference Room of Long Beach Middle 
School, 239 Lido Boulevard, Lido Beach, New York 11561.  Topic for discussion: 
Attendance 

 
 
 
 Carole Butler, District Clerk 
 Darlene E. Tangney, School Board President 
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